Greetings, congregation!

We are deeply grateful for your support, which has made a significant impact
on our refugee family from South America—Edwardo (father), Susana
(mother), Gabriel (10-year-old son), and Flor (daughter).

They appreciate every donation—from small furniture, books, clothing, and
kitchen items to a car seat, toys, and baby supplies. Special thanks to all who
contributed and to Bill Nelson for helping Edwardo open a bank account.

The family is settling in well. Edwardo now works at a moving company, and
Susana cares for the children. The baby is nearly one year old, and Gabriel will
start school after spring break. They are enjoying their apartment,
neighborhood, and new life in the USA.

At this time, they only need a highchair and a stand mixer to help Susana
continue baking at home. They are devout Christians attending a nearby
Baptist church.

They are expected to continue receiving SNAP benefits and medical
coverage, though their initial 90-day rent support may soon end.

Additionally, four committee members now qualify to transport family
members in their own cars, and we are learning to use translation apps—a
truly rewarding experience for us all.

Please keep the family in your prayers.

Thank you,
Abigail
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